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STAFF'S THIRD DATA REQUEST 
Via E-mail 

766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
mfriedman@ff-attomeys.com 

Re: Re: Docket No. 20160220-WS - Application for original water and wastewater 
certificates in Sumter County, by Soutb Sumter Utility Company, LLC. 

Mr. Friedman: : 

Please provide the additional information requested below regarding South Sumter Utility 
Company, LLC (South Sumter or Utility) by February 14, 2018. 

1. Please provide an update to the Utility's filing that assumes South Sumter owns and 

operates the water treatment facility that South Sumter proposes to construct. Also, please 

provide the basis for the estimated costs as well as an explanation of why the Utility 

believes the estimated costs are reasonable. 

2. Page 3 of the Utility's Application for Original Water and Wastewater Certificates states 

that the Sumter County pm1ion of the Service TeiTitory will be annexed into the City of 

Wildwood. Has the annexation of the described territory occurred? 
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b. If no, please state when the annexation is anticipated to occur. 
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a. If yes, please state when the annexation occulTed. 
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Please :file aJJ responses electronically no later than February 14, 2018 from the Commission ' s 
website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic Filing Web 
Form . Please contact me at wtaylor@psc.state.fl.us or at 850.413.6175 if you have any legal 
questions, or contact Melinda Watts for technical questions at or at 850.413.6952. 

WDT/as 

Cc: Office of Commission Clerk 

Sincerely, 

Is/Wesley Taylor 

Wesley Taylor 
Attorney 




